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Pyjama Day 
This Friday, 29 June, we will have a pyjama day! 
Wear your PJ’s, onesie or tracksuit to school for a 
gold coin donation. Proceeds to the Year 5/6 camp.  
Lunch will be provided, Shepherd’s Pie, cooked by 
Mrs Thomson with produce from the Food Pantry, 
Kellerberrin. If you don’t want Shepherd’s Pie, 

please bring your lunch. Get those slippers and ugg boots out and 
remember to dress warm!  Students involved with car wash will 

need a change of clothes please.  

 
ASSEMBLY 

The Year 4/5/6 will present the school assembly this Thurs-

day, 28 June, in the undercover area commencing at 9:00am 

sharp. Come and see what a day in the life of a Year 4/5/6 is 

like! Following the assembly, the P & C are having a wood 

chopping fundraiser and would appreciate any help at all.   

Thanks to Squizz for donating gardening gloves and stakes. 

These have been really handy in our garden, especially when       

handling worms! 

 
CAMP 

Information and costings for the Year 5/6 camp will go home with students 

this week.  
 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fthumb9.shutterstock.com%2Fdisplay_pic_with_logo%2F3926579%2F673678015%2Fstock-vector-pyjamas-mean-pajamas-all-day-word-and-pink-cute-cloth-cartoon-vector-illustration-673678015.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%


Coming up… 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Year 5/6 Camp Fundraiser 

The year 5/6 students are holding a car wash fundraiser to 

raise funds for their upcoming camp in Kalgoorlie.  

 When:  Friday 29 June from 1:00pm-2:30pm  

 Times:       every 15 minutes from 1:00pm 

 Where:  School lawn area 

 Cost:  $15 sedans and $20 4WD and utes 

 Bookings: Ph 9637 1051 SMS/diary/email 
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ENVELOPES HOME TODAY 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY IS COMING! 

WEDNESDAY 18 JULY 2018 

Please note sibling cut off times to 

avoid disappointment.  
Dear Parents and caregivers, 

 

Our school photo day is coming! The recommended method of ordering your photos is online through Kapture’s website 
as your payment is secure and can be easily verified at any time. If you pay online, there is no need to return the order 
envelope to school.  

 

Alternatively you can pay by cash and return the provided envelope to the school on the photography day. Please note 
the photographers cannot open sealed envelopes and cannot provide change.  

 

You also have the option to order a sibling photo package online, however please note sibling orders will close mid-
day sharp at least one day before photo day. We suggest you place your online sibling order as soon as you receive 
your order envelope with your order instructions.   

 

Log on to kapture.com.au for your sibling photo order cut-off date and time. 

Late requests cannot be granted. 

 

Late payment envelopes cannot be accepted by the school office or by Kapture. You can place an order online for class 
or individual photographs at any time for the remainder of the current school year however a $15 fee will apply if you 
order more than 10 days after photography.  

 

If your child is in a sports or special group photo, you can use the same school code on your order envelope to view and 
order these photos on Kapture’s website, around the time that school photos are ready to be delivered. Please note; 
Class group, individual and sibling portraits are not available to view online.  

 

Kapture offer a money back guarantee for any parent who is not fully satisfied with their photo package. Should you 
have any queries before or after photo day, please direct them to the Kapture office on 9240 1714 or email enquir-
ies@kapture.com.au. 

 

All students will be photographed individually on photo day for school administration records AS WELL as includ-
ed in their class group photo available for purchase to all families. Should there be any reason why your child 

should NOT be included in the photo shoot –please contact the school office. 
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2018 Year 4/5/6 Winter Carnival 
Photo credit: Amanda York 
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Year 2/3 Worm Farm 
The Year 2/3 class have made a worm 

farm with Mrs James. It has been fun! 

The worms are fed scraps from our    

CrunchNSip. The Year 2/3’s have 

learned amazing facts about what 

worms eat.  

Worms love tea and coffee! 

The worm juice will be used in our   

garden.   



Page 6 Term 2, Week 9 

Tammin P & C Association  
P & C Sausage fundraiser this Wednesday, last one for the 
term.  Sausages $2/icy poles $1 

Please see the term 3 soup roster included in this bulletin.  

Student of the Week 

 

Congratulations 

HONEY! 
School Council 

School Council will meet at the school on 
Wednesday 27 June at 8:00am. A list of 
representatives can be found on the 

school website.  

Barry Peters 

We are very fortunate to have the super   

talented singer songwriter Barry Peters   

return to Tammin this week. On Thursday, 

Barry will work with all of our students 

and we have invited the Tammin Playgroup 

to join the K/P/1 class at 10:00am.  
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“P & C FUNDRAISING”   
 

At the most recent P & C Meeting it was decided that we would do a "Soup & Bread" fund-
raiser; a hearty, healthy and hot lunch option to warm our children every  Wednesday in Term 
3, starting Wednesday, 18th July 2018. 

I attach a roster, with the Soup on offer on each Wednesday. 

"Soup & Bread" will be sold for $3.00. 

Bread can be picked up from the Puma Tammin Roadhouse and put on the P & C account, if 
you don’t want to donate it! 

 

The lunch orders will be taken in the morning and emailed/phoned/text messaged through to 
the parent on duty. 

 

Week 1 Wednesday, 18th July 2018  Lee Constantine - Pumpkin Soup 

 

Week 2 Wednesday, 25th July 2018  Narelle Caffell - Chicken Noodle Soup 

 

Week 3 Wednesday, 1 August 2018  Liz McDonald - Creamy Potato, Bacon & Corn   

 

Week 4 Wednesday, 8 August 2018  Herlina Joubert - Chicken Vegetable Soup 

 

Week 5 Wednesday, 15 August 2018  Squiz Hill - Meatball Noodle Soup 

 

Week 6  Wednesday, 22 August 2018  Caroline Bradley - Creamy Vegetable Soup 

 

Week 7  Wednesday, 29 August 2018  Samara Wheeldon - Chicken Noodle Soup 

 

Week 8  Wednesday, 5 September 2018  Leanne James - Pumpkin Soup 

 

Week 9  Wednesday, 12th September 2018 Liz McDonald - Creamy Tomato Soup 

 

Week 10 Wednesday, 19th September 2018 Kate Raston - Chicken Noodle Soup 

 

If for any reason you are unable to undertake your rostered day, please try and organize to 
swap with someone and/or let me know. 

This is a proven way of raising funds and the children certainly enjoy it. 

Lastly a huge THANK YOU to all the parents that offer up their time. 

Liz McDonald  Mobile 0429371072     
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  July Holiday Program 2018 

 
Registration and Program Details on Eventbrite https://www.eventbrite.com.au search by workshop 

name and location (Northam). 

**Special Holiday Discount has been added 

Email queries to admin@wheatbelteducationhub.com.au 

Enrolment Guidelines and Cancellation: 

We endeavour to offer and run quality education programs, however, a minimum enrolment is necessary. 

Classes may be modified or cancelled if minimum numbers are not met. Students may be given the option to 

select other classes or time slots to ensure effectiveness and efficiency in running our programs. 

Maximum number of students per workshop: 16. Minimum number of students per workshop: 7 

Workshop attendance and sign-in on the scheduled dates start at 9 am (AM Workshops) or 1230 pm 

(PM Workshops) at Northam Primary School's Library, Duke Street, Northam. Workshops strictly 

start on time. 

All programs are run by expert and experienced educators. Team Leader: Velu Ramasamy (Science/STEM 

Specialist and Gifted and Talented Program Teacher). 

Contact: admin@wheatbelteducationhub.com.au 

Website: https://wheatbelteducationhub.com.au/ 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Wheatbelt-Education-Hub-1775700242649609/ 

Date Time Course Age 

Group 

Location Fees 

4th July 9.30am to 12 

noon 

STEM 10-12 

years 

Northam PS $39** 

4th July 1pm to 3.30 

pm 

Young Doctors 

and scientists 
(Inc. guided dis-

sections) 

10-12 

years 

Northam PS $39** 

5th July 9.30am to 12 

noon 

STEM (Junior) 7-9 years Northam PS $39** 

5th July 1pm to 3.30 

pm 

Young Doctors 

and scientists 

(Junior) 

7-9 years Northam PS $39** 

11th July 9.30am to 12 

noon 

STEM 10-12 

years 

Northam PS $39** 

11th July 1pm to 3.30 

pm 

Young Doctors 

and scientists 
(Inc. guided dis-

sections) 

10-12 

years 

Northam PS $39** 

12th July 9.30am to 12 

noon 

STEM (Junior) 7-9 years Northam PS $39** 

12th July 1pm to 3.30 

pm 

Young Doctors 

and scientists 

(Junior) 

7-9 years Northam PS $39** 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au
https://wheatbelteducationhub.com.au/
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Cunderdin Junior Golf 

 

Come along to our Junior Golf program, held on a Tuesday after school in Term 3.  

Time: 3.30pm – 5.30pm  (kids often walk as a group from school to the Golf Club) 

Venue: Cunderdin Golf Club 

Fees: $25 playable in cash or to the Cunderdin Golf Club (Collected on the first day) 

The dates of the 7-week course are as follow: 

31st July 

7th August 

14th August 

21st August 

28th August 

4th September 

11th September – Wind Up (Bring and share a plate of afternoon tea) 

Professional coaching sessions will be held in the first three weeks, and as per previ-

ous years, there will be a small extra charge of $5 per session for this specialised 

coaching.   please bring this $5 along with you as a separate payment in the first three 

weeks. 

On the remaining five weeks, children will walk the course in groups after a short 

presentation on golfing skills, strategies and etiquette. 

Parents must be available to walk the course with their children and be pre-

pared to go on the parent roster. 

We have some spare junior clubs available – please contact me to discuss your re-

quirements 

For further information contact Junior Co-ordinator Jo Fulwood on 0458 351 127 

jo@fulwood.com.au  

mailto:jo@fulwood.com.au

